
From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 11:10 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #66 
  
Submitted on Tue, 07/26/2022 - 11:09 
Submission # 66 

Submitted values are: 

What meeting would you like to appear at? 
Council 
 
Name 
Tariq Tyab 
 
Organization name (if applicable) 
BC Muslim Association | Foundation for a Path Forward 
 
Title (if applicable) 
Executive Emeritus | Co-Founder  
 
Address 

  
 

 
Phone number 

 
 
Email address 

 
 
Speaker(s) 
Tariq Tyab, Yusuf Siraj  
 
Reason for appearance 
We lobbied for the recognition by the City of Vancouver for the Muslim Holidays of Ramadan, Eid Al Fitr & Eid Al Adha. The Mayor & 
Council unanimously voted in favour of the resolution. Next Ramadan we are going to have a hosted Iftar (opening the fast with dinner 
at sunset) with council, members of the muslim and interfaith community’s. We humbly request what would need to be done to put 
forward this motion for the consideration of the Burnaby council.  
 
We have 5 islamic centres in Burnaby. 
 
BC Muslim Assoc - Masjid Al Salam - 5060 Canada Way 
Metrotown Islamic Ctr - Masjid Al Iman - 6125 Sussex Ave 
Ismaili Jamat Khana - Burnaby Lake - 6556 Sprott st 
Holdom Station - Jumuah prayer - 2101 Holdom Ave 
Afghan community Ctr - 7825 Edmonds st 
 
https://council.vancouver.ca/20220705/documents/b2.pdf 
 
Please see if we can present this motion as advised by Alison Gu on August 30th. We can bring delegates from the above 
organizations to speak. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Attachments 
Press Release_Muslim Holidays.pdf  

 
 

DELEGATION 
2022 OCTOBER 03 

Copied to: Chief Administrative Officer  
            GM Corporate Services  
  GM Planning & Development 
  Mayor’s Office  
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